
Wow!  Hard to believe that Au-
gust is already here.  I pray that 
each and every one of you is 
staying cool and are having an 
awesome summer.  I am person-
ally feeling so blessed to be work-
ing with such a great group of 

ladies and am looking forward to a very successful 
upcoming year. 

This is the time of year to please start renewing 
your memberships and recruiting new members.  
Remember, the Auxiliary membership dues are 
only $28.00 and Juniors are free until they are 18 
years old.  Please help us make our goal by re-
newing online at www.alaforveterans.org (so easy 
and convenient) or, as always, you can drop them 
off at the Post.  If you have any questions, please 
reach out to Robin Alva and she will be happy to 
help.  Also, for those that renew early, our Early 
Bird Dinner will be October 11th this year.  Our Unit 
goal is to be at 100% by December 31st. 

We always have lots of fun activities coming up so 
please watch for our monthly newsletter and check 
out the calendar.  We love having volunteers to 
make all these fun activities a huge success so 
hope to see you there! 

Until next month, respectfully yours, 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 
 

 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  
Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Brad Martin  

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Vacant 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Vacant 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Edward 

Richards, Daniel Riggs 
 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, 

Catherine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—11pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 10:30 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 

 

The American Legion 
Of The United States of America 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 

(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        http://www.Post593.org 

Post Commander: Paul Goymerac 

Post Home Manager:  Dave Paris 

August 2019 

Circulation:  1000 (printed and digital) 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

What a great first month as the 
new Post Commander.  We 
were recognized at The Ameri-
can Legion Department Con-
vention in Irving, TX with two 
second places for our webpage 
and Facebook site.  We also 

had kudos for our Newsletter and earned a 
streamer for meeting our 100% membership 
goal in all 4 Divisions:  Legion, Auxiliary, 
SAL, and ALR.  With over hundred Posts in 
Texas, obtaining these awards and recogni-
tion is a great reflection on everyone of Post 
593.  Our goal next year is to be the best 
Post in Texas in the category of membership.  
Please take some time this month to go 
online to renew your membership.  If you can 
recruit one additional person to be part of our 
Legion Family (Legionnaire, Auxiliary, SAL, 
or ALR), we will be successful and recog-
nized again next year. 

The month of August will be another mile-
stone for Post 593….it’s our 50th Anniversary 
and we are going to celebrate with an event 
on 24 August 2019 at 5:00 pm followed by a 
Casino  
 

(Continued on page 2) 
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SALute 

We’re off to a great start for this Le-
gion year.  
 
As I mentioned last month, member-
ship is a key program. Currently, our 
dues remain at $13 through October. 
Please renew as soon as you can to 

take advantage of the reduced rate. There will be changes 
in the near future due to changes at the  
National level.  
 
Speaking of membership, our Squadron was awarded $50 
from the State level for exceeding our goal last year prior 
to the 100th Anniversary. Thank you all! Let’s beat that 
goal again this year. Our newly appointed Membership 
Chairman, Danny Muth, will be working diligently on this 
effort. 
 
A few members of our Squadron visited St Hedwig Post 
539 last month to assist them in getting their new Chicken 
Fried Steak dinner off the ground. They were very appre-
ciative of our assistance, and we wish them much success 
in their new program. 
 
The Squadron Facebook page has been revived and fresh-
ened. Please visit us at Sons of the American Legion Post 
593 on Facebook for the latest event info and news. 
 
Here’s some key events coming up for our Squadron: 
 
August 24, Casino Night 
Sept CFS Dinner we will be hosting the Converse Police 
Oct CFS will be the Early Bird membership meal 
Nov CFS we will be hosting the Converse Fire Dept and  
First responders 
 
Please get involved. The more volunteers, the better it is 
for all.  
 
For God and Country, 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Summer is here! School’s out! 

Please watch for children on 
your daily commute, and be  

extra vigilant of your children. 

And, as always, Texas summers 
can be a little brutal.  

Remember to keep you and 
yours hydrated! 

(Continued from page 1) 

 
Casino Night.  The Casino social hour will begin at 7 and 
tables will be open at 8 pm.  We would love to have you 
attend.   
 
Finally, your valued status as a Legionnaire makes you 
eligible for LegionCare, up to $5,000 in NO COST insur-
ance coverage.  Please go to https://www.thelit.com/no-
cost-legioncare for further details or call them at 1-800-
235-6943.  We would like to see everyone sign up for this 
no cost insurance coverage.  Have a great month and 
please visit our webpage for Facebook site for additional 
information and news concerning our American Legion.   
 
God Bless our Veterans, members, and families. 
Paul “Gomer” Goymerac 
Commander 

Please join us on August 24th to cele-

brate Post 593’s 50th Anniversary! 

The event begins at 5:00PM, with spe-

cial presentations and guest speakers 

as well as visits from local dignitaries. 

Immediately following will be our Ca-

sino Night. See the flyer below. We 

hope everyone can make it out to cele-

brate this milestone for our Post. 

https://www.thelit.com/no-cost-legioncare
https://www.thelit.com/no-cost-legioncare


Riders Report 

 
Riders, we are off to another exciting year. After a great Installation I'd like to welcome three new 
members to the Executive Board; Greg Spatz will serve as the Road Captain, Daniel Riggs will be 
our new Service Officer and Sean Lauder serving as a Member at Large. All three new members 
have hit the road running. I would like to say thank you and a job well done to our out going board 
members, Jay McCall, Robert Comas, Jesse Pasqueda and  Billy Pearce. 

We are ahead of schedule and have our budget passed for the up comeing year. We were also able to have an impres-
sive presence at our sister Post 245 in support of a fellow rider. Thank you to all our riders for a great start to 2019/2020 
year. 

 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 

Director, ALR 593   

Scouting Report 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
What is the Chartered Organization? 

 

The Scouting program is delivered through civic, faith-based, and educational organizations called chartered organiza-
tions, which operate Scouting units to deliver the programs to their youth members, as well as the community at large. 

Responsibilities of chartered organizations include providing quality leadership and adequate meeting facilities and for 
the Scouting unit, as well as appointing a chartered organization representative to coordinate all Scouting unit operations 
within the organization. 

More than 100,000 Scouting units are owned and operated by chartered organizations. Of these, approximately 70 per-
cent are chartered to faith-based organizations, 22 percent of all units are chartered to civic organizations, and nearly 
8 percent of all units are chartered to educational organizations. 

The American Legion is within the Top Ten Chartered Organization Partners.  Post 593 is making a great impact in the 
Converse Community and Scouting is a great opportunity to help shape this community.  For more information, contact 
Bill Nupp, Unit Commissioner for the Converse Scouting Units, at phone: (727) 201-7512 or email:  

wildman@nuppnet.net. 

 
Bill (Wildman) Nupp 
Unit Commissioner 
Converse Area, River District 
Alamo Council, BSA.  

tel:(727)%20201-7512
mailto:wildman@nuppnet.net
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